
 

 

March 15, 2021  
  
The General Manager  
Dept. of Corporate Services  
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street  
Mumbai 400 001 
 
Sub: Clarification on Price Movement  
   
Ref: Letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/RS/ 2020-2021 / 3121 dated 12th March 2021  
   
Dear Sirs 
 
This is in reference to the email and letter received from your Exchange dated March 12, 2021 
seeking clarification on the movement in the price of our security in the recent past.  
   
In this connection, we would like to inform that the Company has no information which may have 
a bearing on the price / volume behaviour in our scrip. 
  
While on the subject, we draw your attention that if and when there is any material development 
with respect to the affairs of the Company, the Stock Exchanges are kept advised, pursuant to 
Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
read with the Company’s Policy for determination of materiality of events and information for 
disclosure to the Stock Exchanges. 
  
Kindly take the same on your record. 
  
Thanking you  
  
Yours truly,  
For International Travel House Limited  
  
  
Vivek Kumar  
Company Secretary 


